



# Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

May 5, 2017

RE:

Retirement of PT PSD James McCullough

#### Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please be advised that PT PSD James McCullough will be retiring from service effective, Monday, May 8, 2017. PSD McCullough served the Town of West Seneca for the past thirty (30) years and we wish him well in his future retirement. He will be greatly missed.

I request the West Seneca Town Board accept his notice of retirement and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel. Should you have any questions pertaining to this, please don't hesitate to call me. Thank you.

 $\propto c_{\perp}$ 

Respectfully,

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police

## James McCullough

### 712 Main Street

### West Seneca, NY 14224-3126

716-583-0778

Chief Daniel Denz, I was hired around Sept. 1986 to the position of a part time fire dispatcher, under the direction of Tim Davis.

In 1995, the fire & police dispatch offices were combined to serve the Town of West Seneca community, for the betterment. For a while it was a great learning curve for the fire dispatchers.

Well since then, the time has flown by to this date. After working for about 30 years as a part timer, it's come to the time to say good bye, a lot of good times @ 1250 Union Rd.

After retiring from the county of Erie, I feel it's time to leave the police department as well. It's time to relax, enjoy my "New" mobile home (RV) and the enjoyment of just doing nothing, or very little on my own schedule.

You have been a great Chief to work under, I believe you will move the police Department in the right direction during your tenure, a good friend throughout the years.

Thanks for the opportunity to work at WS Dispatch.